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SUBJECT

Overview of amendments to the Executive’s proposed changes to the King County Comprehensive Plan.
2010 COUNCIL PRIORITIES
Proposed Ordinances 2010-0164 furthers two Council priorities:

1. The Safe, Healthy and Vibrant Communities priority is met by providing revisions to improve resident access to goods and services, streamline and simplify the permit review process, increasing the economic viability of commercial areas, and fostering better relations between regulatory agencies and residents.  

2. The Environmental Sustainability priority is met by providing policy revisions that allow greater development flexibility while still meeting environmental goals.

CHAIR'S STRIKING AMENDMENT S-1
	Topic
	Page/Line
	Revision
	Background

	Code Reviser Edits
	Various pages
	Non-substantive formatting and grammatical edits 


	The Code Reviser suggested these edits.   Due to the number of suggested edits, it was determined to be more efficient to incorporate the edits into a Chair’s striking amendment.  

This striker will be the base document for preparing all other future proposed amendments.

	Pre-Application Community Meetings
	Page 17
lines 356-360 


	New Section 10 provides that in the written notice of the community meeting sent to adjacent neighbors as well as at the meeting itself, the applicant must advise  interested parties that they may be kept  informed, throughout the permitting process, by following the project through DDES
	Under the current code, a number of land uses require a conditional use permit.   The Executive proposal would, in some cases such cottage housing development, replace the conditional use permit with a requirement for a pre-application community meeting.

In earlier committee briefings, members have been supportive of a more streamlined review process but have raised a concern about the loss of notice when a development proposal has been submitted.

Staff was requested to look into what is required to ensure adjacent property owners retain the opportunity to be kept informed of an application.


AMENDMENT TO CHAIR STRIKING AMENDMENT 

	Number
	Topic
	Revision
	Background

	1

(Von Reichbauer)
NOTE:  Includes title amendment T2)
	Signs for non-residential uses adjacent to state highways


	This amendment would allow the erection of an attached or painted sign on the sloping portion of a roof of a building located within 100 feet of a state highway, provided that:
· Each sign shall not exceed 50 square feet in area and 6 feet in height, and
· No more than 2 signs may be attached or painted on the roof.
	This amendment requested by Councilmember Dunn is to address a signage issue for an existing kennel adjacent to state Highway 18 near Maple Valley.    As a result of the expansion of Highway 18, the facility’s roof sign was obstructed and no longer visible to the Highway.  


ATTACHMENTS

1. Striking Amendment S-1
2. Title Amendment T-1
3. Amendment 1 to Striking Amendment
4. Title Amendment T-2
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